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4th May 2021  
 
FAO: Alison Deyson 
Planning Inspector 
Temple Key House 
2 The Square  
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 
 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Re – APP/ W0340/W/20/326546O 
 
Newbury Rugby Club NRFC are fully aware of the development proposals at Stanford Park since the site 
was allocated in the local plan.  A small piece of land (known as the triangle land) was sold previously to 
the owners of Stanford Park, however this land will be transferred back to Newbury RFC as it is now not 
required to bring forward development.  Newbury RFC is supportive of the development which will 
deliver significant developments to both the town of Newbury and to the Rugby club.  
 
We have been working with Bloor Homes over recent years in order to enable the development to 
progress.  Please do not hesitate to contact the writer if you require any further information.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
David Jones 
President 
 
 
 


